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October 21, 2020 

 

Dear Orange High School Mighty Marching Tornadoes, Coaches, and Families, 

 

As the Fall 2020 High School sport season progresses, we in Orange continue to be vigilant and dedicated in following the 

guidelines set out by Orange Public Schools, the NJ State Interscholastic Athletic Association (NJSIAA) and the NJ 

Department of Health. We have been fortunate to not have any COVID-19 related incidents affect our athletic programs. 

This is directly attributed to the diligence of all our coaches, student-athletes, families, and the Orange High School Athletic 

Department. We continue to work together as a team to battle this pandemic and we will continue to do so for the remainder 

of this school year. 

 

As we build upon the success of our first home game, we are now prepared to add on another integral part of our Fall 2020 

season. Dr. Fitzhugh, Mr. Belton, and the Athletic Department will expand the spectator policy for the next home game on 

October 31, 2020. We are pleased to announce that members of the Orange High School Mighty Marching Tornadoes 

will be present to perform during the game and encourage our team, cheerleaders, and fans. Our marching band, lead by 

Mr. Johnathan Clerie, has been hard at work this year preparing for games and events, and are ready to get our fans off their 

feet. The OHS Mighty Marching Tornadoes is an incredible program and we are excited to have them back at Bell Stadium. 

 

As was the policy for the last game, members will be given a code for parents/family to download up to two tickets for this 

game. The ticket website will be shared with Mr. Clerie, along with a specific access code for every student, within this 

upcoming week. Additionally, the game will again be live streamed via the Orange High School Athletics Facebook page 

for those not able to attend. All family attending events must comply with the guidelines set forth by Orange Public Schools, 

the NJ State Interscholastic Athletic Association (NJSIAA), and the NJ Department of Health. This includes mandatory 

face coverings to enter Bell Stadium and they must remain on until departure. Temperature scans will be conducted, 

and all individuals must complete a COVID-19 Screening Form. Social distancing must always be maintained in the 

stands. Any violation of these guidelines will lead to the removal from the event. This decision will be revisited on a 

week-by-week basis and may be reversed based on issues or concerns with the health, safety, and security of our children, 

coaches, staff, officials, and families. 

 

Professionally, 

 

Anthony Frantantoni 

 
Anthony Frantantoni, M. Ed. 
Assistant Principal of Athletics and Academics 
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